
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions 
required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida 

Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 United 
States Code (U.S.C.) § 327 and a Memorandum of 

Understanding dated May 26, 2022 and executed by the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and FDOT. 

Poinciana Parkway Extension Connector
Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study
from County Road (CR) 532 to North of the Interstate 4/State Road (SR) 429 Interchange
Financial Project Identification Number: 446581-1-22-01 |  Efficient Transportation Decision Making (ETDM) Number: 14445

Public Hearing 5:30 p.m. ♦ Virtual: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 ♦ In Person: Thursday, April 27, 2023 ♦ AdventHealth Nicholson Center ♦ 404 Celebration Place, Celebration, FL 34747 
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